DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL PATAUDI

Circular No: DPS/P /2019-20/10 4 Date: 27.11.2019

Dear Parents,

We are pleased to inform you that your ward has been selected to participate in the ‘A FESTIVAL OF
LANGUAGES’ to be held on 29 November 2019 at Blue Bells Model School, Sector-4, Gurugram. Kindly drop
your child at 07:30 a.m. Children will be back during the school hours. All possible care and precautions will
be taken for the safety and security of the children. However the school will not be held responsible for any
mishap beyond its control.

With best wishes

Senior Coordinator. Headmistress. Princip

CONSENT FORM
I, Mr. Mrs. would like my son/daughter to participate in the A FESTIVAL OF
LANGUAGES’ to be held on 29t November 2019 at Blue Bells Model School, Sector-4, Gurugram. I understand
thw. the school will take all possible care and precautions regarding the safety and security of my ward. I will,
in no way, hold the school authority responsible for any mishap taking place.
Signature and Date : Name of the Parent

Student’s Name : Contact No.




